11/21/2017 City of Columbia, MO Mail - Fwd: Letter to TIF Commission

&:}I* Heather Cole <heather.cole@como.gov>

Fwd: Letter to TIF Commission
1 message

Heather Cole <heather.cole@como.gov> Fri, Oct 27, 2017 at 11:18 AM
To: Andrew Beverley <andrew.beverley@columbiabancshares.com>, Andy Waters <awaters36@gmail.com>, Christine King
<chking@cpsk12.org>, "Ernie Wren, IlI" <erniewren@gmail.com>, "Grimm, Mark (G&B)" <MGRIMM@gilmorebell.com>,
Heather Cole <Heather.Cole@como.gov>, Helen Wade <hwade@cpsk12.org>, Jeremy Root <Jar281@nyu.edu>, "John G.
Clark" <jgclark@mchsi.com>, June Pitchford <jpitchford@boonecountymo.org>, Ken Pearson <Kmpearson11@gmail.com>,
Lynn Cannon <LMCANNON@gocolumbiamo.com>, Maria Oropallo <maria.oropallo@gmail.com>, Martin Ghafoori
<ghafoorim@stifel.com>, Melissa Carr <mcarr@dbrl.org>, Michael Kelly <michael.kelly@lIssliving.org>, Nancy Thompson
<Nancy.Thompson@como.gov>, Paul Cushing <pcushing@cpsk12.org>, "Tony St. Romaine" <Tony.St.Romaine@como.gov>

Good morning,
Please see the attached letter to the TIF Commission from the Columbia Library District Board.

Thanks,
Heather Cole

Assistant to the City Manager
Vision Zero Program Manager
City of Columbia

701 E. Broadway - 2nd Floor
Columbia, MO 65201

Phone: 573.874.6338

Fax: 573.442.8828

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Amanda Burke <aburke@dbrl.org>

Date: Fri, Oct 27, 2017 at 11:16 AM

Subject: Letter to TIF Commission

To: heather.cole@como.gov

Cc: Melissa Carr <mcarr@dbrl.org>, Kate Markie <markiek@umsystem.edu>

Dear Ms. Cole,
Please find attached a letter from Columbia Library District President Kate Markie on behalf of the CLD Board.

Amanda Burke
Executive Assistant

Daniel Boone Regional Library

573-817-7014
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v Columbia Library District Board of Trustees - P.O. Box 1267, Columbia, MO 65205

October 26, 2017

Dear TIF Commission:

On October 18, the Columbia Library District (CLD) Board of Trustees heard
presentations by Tony St. Romaine for the city, and David Parmley, the developer,
regarding the possible award of a TIF for the Broadway Hotel Phase Two project.
After much discussion, the CLD board voted against recommending the TIF be
awarded to the Broadway Hotel Phase Two project. The CLD board had supported
the earlier TIF proposal that assisted with the construction of the first phase of the
Broadway Hotel project.

Concerns of members of the CLD board included:

. The project does not appear to meet the statutory requirement that but for
the TIF, the area "would not reasonably be anticipated to be developed.”

. There were concerns that the property did not meet the “conservation area”
definition.

. There were concerns that the arguments in favor of this TIF did not
adequately distinguish this property from other older properties in the city.

. Some members of the CLD board noted that the property now appears to be

in a desirable location that makes it likely to be developed eventually without
the necessity for a long-term property tax abatement.
. The TIF does not appear to be in best interest of the library financially.

Thank you for this opportunity to directly make our vote and concerns known
to the TIF Commission.

Since;ely,

t

/Bx_

Kathleen Markie, President
Columbia Library Board District Board of Trustees

Columbia Public Library, 100 W. Broadway, Columbia, MO 65203, (573) 443-3161



